

July 30, 2024

Arsanal Resources LLC 6031 Wallace Rd Ext Ste 101 Wexford, PA 15090

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your generous gift of \$2,000.00 in support of our programs at the 2024 Annual Celebration of Families picnic. Bethany believes every child deserves to be loved, connected, and safe in a family—because family changes everything.

Our work together matters. It brings hope. It saves lives. It literally changes a child's world. And we couldn't do it without you.

Thank you for standing with us for children close to home and around the world.

Blessings,

Cheryl Jereczek

Senior VP of Donor Development and Donor Engagement

P.S. Will you join us in going further for a family? Please consider a second gift this year and change a child's life.

Bethany Christian Services is recognized as a tax-exempt organization under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.